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The Formentera Council's tax office reported today that in the last five years the administration
has provided its general accounts to the regional court of audits – la Sindicatura de Comptes –
and, it asserts, has done so since taking office. «The story published in different media sources
today is false», declared department head Bartomeu Escandell, who attributes the erroneous
information to «a potential point of confusion, stemming from the fact that in recent years the
Council has submitted its accounts after the court's established deadline of 15 October».
«Never have we neglected to submit our accounts entirely», he said, and assured «the
accusation has no basis in fact».

  

Partnership with court of audits

  

In the words of Councillor Escandell, «the Council has an extremely good relationship with the
court of audits». He referred to a partnership in place since December whereby the CiF submits
its financial information for auditing by the Sindicatura. The accord grants the Sindicatura
access to the CiF's accounting system and, as Escandell explained, they have the ability to
audit both past fiscal years and the budgetary information of the different departments of the
Council. At the time the accord was signed, he said, the Council committed to «full cooperation
to facilitate any and all accounting checks». The partnership between the Sindicatura de
Comptes and the Formentera Council is indefinite. 
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